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Thank you to our community partners: 


A big thank you to our holiday partners who assisted or adopted some of our clients over the Thanksgiving and Christmas holidays: St. Dom’s Key Club, Liberty Mutual, City of Auburn, Hope Haven, and D’Youville pavilion. We truly appreciate their support of our program!





Items available to clients in need: 


A Folding Walker with seat and basket. 


One Cane with 4 legs for stabilization


Shaw’s gift cards for grocery support. 


Bus passes through City Link


Please contact Wendy at 784-0157 if 


you have any needs for these items.   





Office news from Wendy: 


I will be on vacation Feb. 21-25th. Jackie Henderson will only be in the office Mon. – Weds. of this week to assist you if needed, so the office will be closed on Thursday and Friday Feb. 24th and 25th. I will return any messages when I am back in the office on Monday 2/28. 
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Hello to our clients and volunteers: 





We have a new funding opportunity that we need your help with. Please tell your family and friends about it as well!





You can support the SEARCH program by giving a few minutes of your time and voting for our program, before March 7th, for the Community Matters funding through Bangor Savings. Your vote could mean $1,000 for the SEARCH program! 





The Bangor Savings Bank Foundation is awarding $100,000 to non-profits in Maine! You can help our program by voting for us. Visit � HYPERLINK "http://www.bangor.com" ��www.bangor.com� and click on the ‘Community Matters More” link. 





You will have to share your name, e-mail address, and zip code. Scroll down the page to the Greater Portland/Lewiston/Auburn section and select “other” and write in Catholic Charities SEARCH Program. 





You can vote for up to 3 programs, so help make a difference and please vote for us and two other programs in your community!





It’s that simple! Your vote could mean $1,000 for the SEARCH Program!
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Thank you for your time and for supporting our program in this fundraising effort!














             






















































































